                                                LNPA Correspondence to NANC 

DATE: July 10, 2003
TO: NANC Chairman Atkinson

FROM: Charles Ryburn, Co-Chair LNPA Working Group
Subject: NANC LNP Flows
Dear Chairman Atkinson:

The LNPA has been working on PIM 1 for several years which called for updating the original NANC LNP  flows (dated 4/97) to better support today’s porting environment.  PIM 1 was issued primarily to address the issue of third parties involved in a port (resellers).  The process of involving a reseller in a port was not addressed by the original NANC flows.

The LNPA submitted updated flows in its 2nd Report on Wireless/Wireline Portability dated June 30, 1999.  These flows were approved by NANC, but were never approved by the FCC.  The LNPA used these Wireless/Wireline flows as the basis for the resolution of PIM 1.  They address all Wireline and Wireless LNP processes including reseller and the porting of wireless numbers resident in wireline switches (Type 1 numbers).

The LNPA requests approval by the NANC of these flows and recommendation to the FCC.  These flows supercede all previously submitted LNP flows and, upon NANC and FCC approval would become the official NANC flows for number portability.  Meanwhile,  Service Providers are implementing their systems and processes based on these flows.
We are attaching the flows along with narratives for your review.  Gary Sacra, LNPA Co-Chair, will be able to answer questions at the July NANC meeting.

Sincerely,

Charles Ryburn

LNPA Working Group Co-Chair  
